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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, April 08, 2010 10:03 AM
To: 'PDKing0000@aol.com'
Cc: Paul.King@rgaenv.com; drogers@cimgroup.com; Ken@RGAENV.com
Subject: RE: RO2984 2100-2150 Franklin Street, Oakland Public Notification Comment

Hello Paul, 
 
Please modify the date(s) so that it accurately reflects that the public has 30 days to comment and respond as 
proposed in your e-mail.  Also, please send me a copy of the modified fact sheet for our records. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e‐mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e‐mail and destroy all copies of the 
original message. 
 
From: PDKing0000@aol.com [mailto:PDKing0000@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2010 6:36 AM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Cc: Paul.King@rgaenv.com; drogers@cimgroup.com; Ken@RGAENV.com 
Subject: RO2984 2100-2150 Franklin Street, Oakland Public Notification Comment 
 
Hi Paresh, 
  
We are preparing to release the Public Notification that was provided in your letter dated 3/12/10.  The letter requested 
that the Public Notification be released by March 15, 2010.  While reviewing the Public Notification, I noticed that in the 
second column, three lines above the map in the lower right corner, the Public Notification references comments received 
by April 14, 2010.  I am assuming that you would like the response date to be modified if the Public Notification is released 
in the next week. 
  
We have a program called PaperPort that allows us to modify the date on the Fact Sheet pdf.  Please let me know if you 
would like us to modify the comment submittal date to reflect a date that is 30 calendar days after the anticipated release 
date of the Public Notification.  Alternatively, please let me know if you want to provide us a revised copy of the Public 
Notification with a revised comment submittal date.  Thank you! 
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Best regards, 
  
Paul King 
Professional Geologist 
  
RGA Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
  
510-658-4363 (telephone) 
510-834-0152 (facsimile) 
Paul.King@rgaenv.com 


